
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

HEADTEACHER 

Mr. W Allen 

Fulwood Road 

Sheffield S10 3QA 

Telephone: (0114) 230 2461 

 

E-mail:    enquiries@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 

   headteacher@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: www.nethergreenjuniorschool.co.uk 

 
Tuesday 2nd July 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to this year’s Y6 production, “Peter Pan”. The children are working 
extremely hard to put their production together, ready for two performances on Tuesday 16th July 
at 2.00pm and again at 6:00pm. 
 
If you would like to attend the production, please complete your details on ParentPay. Due to 
health and safety regulations and limited capacity in the hall, we are limiting the number of seats 
available to 2 per family – this is either 2 for the 2.00pm performance, 2 for the 6.00pm 
performance or 1 ticket for each performance. Tickets will not be issued but we need to know how 
many people are attending so we can arrange our seating appropriately. Please respond via 
ParentPay by Friday 12th July 2024. There is no charge for admission, however, we will be having 
a collection at the end in aid of our chosen charity –Sheffield Children’s Hospital, so please bring 
some cash if you wish to contribute. 
 
As the children are working so hard on the production, we would like all children to take part in 
both performances. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if they are unable to attend the 
6:00pm performance. If you are not attending the evening performance, please drop your child off 
at 5:30pm at your child’s classroom and collect them at 7:00pm from the same place. All costumes 
have been organised by the school, unless your child has requested to supply their own. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Handley, Mrs Kirby, Mrs Meller & Miss Riley 


